
 
                

Holiday Dinner Meeting!  -  With the National AWS President 
 

 
AWS Members, 
     
We will have our 2018 December meeting on Wednesday, December 5th.   
  
Mr. Dale Flood, current AWS President, will be here in El Paso and have a small presentation. 
Mr. Thomas Holt, AWS District 18 Director will be attending as well as our El Paso section’s 
chairman, Mr. Jose Gomez. 
 
We will meet at The Great American Land & Cattle Steak House on the frontage road 
near Anthony Texas.    The address is 600 Chili Valley Rd, Anthony, TX 79821    (915) 886-4690 
The meeting will begin promptly at 6:00 pm.  You are welcome to arrive earlier. 
   

       
 
 
 
Directions for those coming from El Paso; 
Note !  The tunnel under the highway is under renovation. 
Continue to the Anthony exit, (Exit 0), cross over the 
overpass, return South for 1.5 miles on the frontage road.  
The restaurant will be on your right. 
 
 
 
Directions for those coming from Las Cruces, NM; 
Take the Anthony exit, (Exit 0), continue South for 1.5 miles 
on the frontage road.  The restaurant will be on your right. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
December 5, 2018 

AWS Holiday Dinner 
 

Great American Land and Cattle Co. 
600 Valley Chili Road 

 Anthony, TX 
(915) 886 - 4690  

 
Dinner: 6:00 PM – 9:00 PM 

 
Meeting Agenda: 

1. Introductions 
2. Honored Guests 

• Dale Flood, AWS President  
• Tom Holt, District 18 Chairman 
• Other visitors 

 
3. Old Business 
4. 2018 District 18 Conference report 
5. Current State of the El Paso Chapter #198 
6. New Business 

• AWS Student Scholarships 
• AWS Section Library 

7. January 25 meeting at Lost Arts Forge 
8. Other 
9. Dinner 
10. Closing Statements – Tom Holt 

   11. Adjournment 
 
 


